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Registration of Infant Beginners 2022/23
Dear Parent/Carer
Once again enrolment of P1 children is via online forms and we lose an opportunity to meet you and your child and introduce ourselves to one another.  We will however, in the coming months offer opportunities to meet, albeit virtually, and to begin to introduce you and your child to school life at St Kevin’s.
As you prepare to register your child for Primary 1, I would like to take this opportunity to offer any support or answer any questions you may have.  Please do not hesitate to contact myself or our infant Principal Teacher, Mrs Doran, with any questions.  Please call the school office on 01236 632146 to speak with either of us.
Online enrolment forms can be accessed via NLC website and via the link here, simply right click and open hyperlink: -
Primary school registration (P1) | North Lanarkshire Council 
All applications must be supported by a current council tax bill and your child’s birth certificate.  You can take photographs of these and attach to your enrolment e-mail.  All relevant paperwork should be e-mailed to— enquiries-at-st-kevins@northlan.org.uk
We look forward to supporting you and your child through a new and important time in their young lives.
Please do get in touch if we can help or support you in any way.
 
Yours sincerely
Mrs Michelle Toolan, Head Teacher
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